
Delhi Development Authority 

PRESS NOTE 

MPD-2041: ONLINE PUBLIC CONSULTATION WITH MARKET and TRADERS 

ASSOCIATIONS (MTAs) IN DELHI  

Delhi Development Authority (DDA) in association with The National 

Institute of Urban Affairs (NIUA), is preparing the next Master Plan of Delhi 

2041 (MPD-2041). As part of the process, a series of discussions and 

consultations have been carried out with various stakeholders and civil 

society groups to seek inputs from the people of Delhi that will help drive 

the agenda for the Master Plan. In the coming month, meeting have 

been scheduled with representatives of Market and Traders’ Associations 

of Delhi. 

The meeting will comprise of representatives from Market and Traders’ 

Associations and the Delhi chapter of National Bodies like CAIT in Delhi 

NCT on Thursday, 1st October 2020 from 11am onwards. The objective is to 

discuss and understand the challenges and civic issues faced by market 

vendors and traders of commercial area, wholesale and non-hierarchical 

markets of Delhi, with respect to spatial arrangement for better 

serviceability, basic infrastructure availability for vendors, traders, suppliers 

and customers alike. Few examples of market and traders’ associations in 

Delhi include Sadar Bazaar, Rajouri Garden, Lajpat Nagar, Karol Bagh, 

Chandni Chowk as well as areas such as Yusuf Sarai, Shahdara Grand 

Trunk Road, Anand Vihar, Connaught Place, Chhatarpur, Kirti Nagar, 

Paharganj  etc.  

We request you to register yourself for the meeting by sending an email to 

mpd2041@gmail.com.  

In the subject of the email please use “Public Consultation Meeting_Name 

of MTA” e.g.: Public Consultation Meeting_Sadar Bazaar  

In the body of the email please provide your: 

 Name (mandatory) 

 Name of the MTA/Trade body you are representing (mandatory) 

 MTA is in Karol Bagh/Walled City/Paharganj): Yes/No 

 Pin code of Location (mandatory) 

 Mobile Number (optional) 

Registrations for the meeting will be open till 1:00pm IST on Wednesday, 

30th   September 2020. Subsequently a link to the meeting with the time 

slot of the meeting and reference material will be shared via email.  

Vice Chairman, DDA looks forward to active participation by all MTAs, 

especially from trade, retail and wholesale hubs and to use this forum to 

provide constructive feedback and discuss critical issues. 
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